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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ramadan Mubarak to all of our families who are marking the holy month. The children have 

been sharing their knowledge about Ramadan in class and in assembly, and are already 

excitedly talking about Eid! 

Thank You  

Thank you to Mr Mulla and Mullaco Supermarket for generously donating dates for the children 

to have whilst they discussed opening a fast today in school.  

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

The extra-curricular clubs we have been running this year have all proven to be 

very popular, and we are aware that some children have been disappointed to 

have not received a place. We have to limit the number of places in each club to 

ensure that the children are safe and receive enough support. We try to ensure 

that all children who want to take part in a club get a chance to access one across the year, and 

prioritise children who have not yet had a place in any club.  

Yoga and Music clubs will be running again after Easter: we will be in touch after the holidays 

with more information.  

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is on in the school hall this week on 

Wednesday and Thursday after school, and before school 

on Friday morning. Please come along and support the 

fair if you are able to. Remember your child will bring 

home a £1 off book voucher on Wednesday. 

Please note that we can only take cash payments.  

Nursery Places  

We currently have spaces in our 2 year old and 3 year old Nursery classes for September. If you 

have a child that will turn either 2 or 3 years old by 31st August, please pop into the office to find 

out more and pick up an application form.  

For 2 year old Nursery, your child may be entitled to a funded place if you receive certain 

income-related benefits including Universal Credit, and also if both parents(or one parent in a 

single parent household) work more than 16 hours a week. Alternatively, parents are also able 

to pay for a place in 2 year old Nursery. 

For 3 year old Nursery, all children are entitled to a 15 hour a week funded place. 

If you would like to look around Nursery, please get in touch and we would be happy to show 

you around.  

 

As always, please come and see myself, Mrs Douglas or your child’s class teacher if you have any 

concerns, questions or comments. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Booth, Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

School Term Dates and 

Holidays for the 

Academic Year 2023-24 

 
Easter Holidays 
School closes on  

Friday 22nd March 
 

School reopens on 
Monday 8th April  

 
Spring Bank Holidays 

School closes on 
Friday 24th May 

 
School reopens on 
Tuesday 4th June 

 
School closes for the 

summer holiday 
Friday 19th July  

 
 
 

Inset Days 
 

Thursday 2nd May 
(Election Day) 

Monday 3rd June  
Monday 22nd July 

 
 

Bank Holiday 
Monday 6th May 
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